
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 9, 2014 
 
Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON 
 
RE: Ontario Energy Board File EB-2013-0321 Payment Amounts for Prescribed Generating 
Facilities 
 
 
Dear Ms Walli, 
   
The Society of Energy Professionals has retained the services of HLPCA Inc. and Mr. Russ 
Houldin as an additional representative in this proceeding. Please add Mr. Houldin to the 
distribution list and provide him with copies of all relevant communications and materials as 
follows: 
 
Russ Houldin, Consultant 
HLPCA Inc. 
104 Hove Street 
Toronto ON M3H 4Z3 
416-398-1846 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if there are any matters that you need to clarify in this 
regard. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Mike Belmore 
External Relations Officer 
The Society of Energy Professionals 
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